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Dear Co-chairs Frederick and Levy and members of the subcommittee, 

  

I am writing in support of full funding for the Private Forest Accord (PFA) in the 2025-

27 budget.  The PFA is a groundbreaking agreement that will improve protections for 

clean water and fish in our state. With full funding of $20 million and ODFW grants, 

forest landowners can participate in valuable conservation efforts.  These efforts are 

our best chance to secure federal approval for our state Habitat Conservation Plan.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

 


